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December 4, 2020 

To the parties of interest 

I am requesting that Nevada Medicaid products include Ubrelvy in their formularies. I have used 

this medication for my migraine patients and it is in my professional opinion, by far, the most 

effective migraine medication that is available today. I have been fortunate and have provided 

Medicaid patients with samples and the effectiveness is astounding. 
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